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A Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) was held at the BCA Department of S.5.G. Pareek P.G. College with
a focus on strengthening the collaboration between the college and the Parent-Teacher Association
(PTA). The meeting was attended by faculty members, parents, and students.

The faculty of the department welcomed all attendees and emphasized the importance of the PTA in
supporting the department's academic and extracurricular goals. Parents were informed about the
department's ongoing initiatives and were encouraged to actively participate in enhancing the
student experience and also student’s progress report of mid-term examination also shared with

the parents.

The meeting concluded with a commitment from both parents and faculty to work together to
ensure the holistic development of students. Regular follow-up meetings will be held to monitor

progress and implement new initiatives.
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